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Dear Masters Ambassadors,

With just two months to go before the FINA World Masters Championships, | wanted to take
this opportunity to personally thank you for all the good work you have done to promote the
Gwangju 2019 Masters Championships around the world.

With the final preparations being made, our team is making sure that you and all your fellow
masters athletes will be warmly welcomed to Gwangju this summer.

As our Masters Ambassadors you have all done a great job so far in reaching out to your
aquatics communities, but with one month left before the closing of registrations we really
need your help in this final push to ensure that as many masters athletes sign-up!

Our goal is have 8’000 masters participants — and with your help | know that we can make it.

So please make sure that you share all of our information on your social media networks, your
email newsletters and even word of mouth.

You can tell your communities that:

» Gwangju 2019 has state-of-the-art facilities are all FINA approved! So athletes can be
sure that when they compete, it will be in fantastic world-class venues!

» The Gwangju 2019 brand new athlete village offers not only excellent
accommodations — at an affordable price — but also onsite restaurants that will serve
over 100 different kinds of foods. So athletes will be sure to find their favorite dishes
or have the chance to try out new ones!

» Gwangju offers fantastic cultural experiences! From hiking in Mt. Mudeungsan
Mountain, visiting our Asian Culture Center, our historic monuments or gastronomy
tours - there is plenty to explore. Alternatively masters athletes can also sit back and
enjoy the Fan-fest in the Aquatics village where we will have daily entertainment and
music. It is sure to be a great celebration!

Remember that registration is closing soon — with less than a month left, so please make sure
that you tell your communities register on time. They can do so by clicking here.

From myself and the Gwangju 2019 team, thank you again for your support and we are very
much looking forward to seeing you here in August!
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